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New Entrants to Year 3 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
I look forward to welcoming you and your child into the Junior School in September 2021.
I am sure that many of you will be feeling anxious about your child’s transition to the Junior School, but I can assure you that plans are being put in place to ensure every child has the best possible start to their junior school education. The happiness and well-being of your child is our main priority and we look forward to establishing a close working relationship with you. 
As we are unable to welcome you personally and offer you a guided tour of our school, we have created a dedicated area on our website where you can access a wide range of information about the school.
 This includes: 
· Introduction Presentation – this would normally have been delivered at a face to face welcome meeting held in the school hall in July
· [bookmark: _GoBack]First day of school– we hope this is particularly helpful for families who are new to the school
· Welcome Information Pack
In the coming weeks you will be contacted by a member of the year 3 teaching team who will be happy to answer any questions you may have regarding school routine and organisation. 
I hope you find all this information helpful and we will continue to add to this page to ensure you are kept fully up to date with all arrangements for your child’s successful start to the school. We will also keep you informed of any new Government guidance in relation to schools opening in September 2021.
Yours sincerely
Ann Read
Head Teacher
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Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CRO 2PL
Tel: 0208 684 4007 | Fax: 0208 665 6486
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